Clear Creek Association of Retired Teachers

Clear Creek Association of Retired Teachers had their last meeting for this school year. This year they celebrated 38 years of service, fun and fellowship. During the May meeting the superintendents from Clear Creek ISD, Dr. Karen Engle and Dickinson ISD, Dr. Rebecca Brown spoke to the group about the exciting things coming up in their districts. Both districts are supporters of CCART. CCART has had a great year participating in the Book Project, participating in the Day at the Capitol, delicious luncheons, field trips and an array of marvelous and informative guest speakers. CCART continues to grow. We have about 3 guests at each meeting and several have joined this year. Looking forward to next year!

The new officers for CCART were installed for the upcoming year. President: Bonnie Melton, 1st Vice President: Sue Sadler, 2nd Vice President: Julia Bodenhammer, Secretary: Tracy Schneck and Treasurer: Susan Raschke.

